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28 August 2019 

Attn: Genevieve Seed 
Senior Planning Officer  
Resource Assessments 
GPO Box 39  
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

 

Dear Genevieve, 

Enquiry Regarding Mangoola Coal Continued Operations Project (SSD 8642) 

 

I acknowledge receipt and refer to your email enquiry on 15 July 2019 regarding the 
proposed Mangoola Coal Continued Operations Project.  

Ausgrid has been asked to comment on the proposal, including advice on 
recommended conditions of consent. The proposal appears to impact on Ausgrid 
infrastructure that is near the proposed site based on review of Ausgrid GIS records.  

Ausgrid will require site specific assessment during the design phase for any assets 
impacted by the development in maintaining reliable supply to nearby communities. 

The requirement to remove or relocate Ausgrid assets will be assessed during the 
design phase of the project. It is understood that a 69 pole relocation project is 
currently underway (Ausgrid Ref XCW026142 / SC-14045). 

The Ausgrid design certification process for customer initiated asset relocation will 
ensure that specific design and access requirements are met during the project 
delivery phase.  

Should you require any further information please do hesitate to contact me. 

 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Simon Stewart 
Program and Resource Manager – Major Project Services 

Direct Telephone Number: 02 4951 0788 

Email: simon.stewart@ausgrid.com.au 
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